
        

     

   

 

 

 

March 2016 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
Please find attached a flyer and a registration form for your son/daughter to take part in a 
hands-on and fun learning experience at Brock. This year, from July 5th to July 22nd, we 
will be offering an Inquiry-Based Learning Environmental Summer Program. This is a truly 
rewarding and enriching experience for students involved, as they will engage in: 
 

 Hands-on workshops in the Brock Rooftop Garden 

 Inquiry-based learning 

 Use of technology 

 Visual Arts activities 

 Field trips 

 Gardening, cooking and tasting 

 Working with other students from neighbouring schools  
 
There is a limit to enrollment. Please return registration forms to Brock PS or your home 
school by Friday April 29, 2016. Applications received after this date may be placed on a 
wait list, depending on class sizes.  
   
Please contact Brock PS at 416-393-9245 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

V. Tran 
Principal 

 

Brock Public School 
 

93 Margueretta Street  

Toronto, Ontario  M6H 3S4  

Tel :(416) 393-9245   

Fax: (416) 393-9247 

 

Victor Tran, Principal 
 

 

 


